Ernie Welch Award
The Association annually recognizes a person for outstanding service to pharmacy and the general welfare of the citizens of New Mexico. This Award is presented is presented at the Annual Convention each year.
The 2020 Ernie Welch award recipient has demonstrated an extraordinary commitment to her profession, community, and to the general public here in New Mexico. The pharmacist receiving this award is a Past President of our association and graduated from the UNM College of Pharmacy in 1984.  She has practiced pharmacy for over thirty years. Her basic philosophy for Pharmacy is to improve the lives of her patients by providing the best care possible. The struggles of owning an independent pharmacy make this recipient more determined than ever to compete with the big chains. 

Our 2020 Award Recipient is a current Board Member with the Independent Pharmacy Cooperative (IPC). Also, she is a member of the National Community Pharmacy Association (NCPA and a member of Regent Drugs of New Mexico, Pharmacy Development Services, Restaurant Association, West Downtown Association and the Albuquerque Hispano Chamber of Commerce. Her commitment to the community is evident with her Pharmacy providing Immunizations, Cholesterol Screenings and Naloxone Kits. 

When running for a VP position on the NMPhA Executive Council, we ask all Candidates what is the most important asset for leading the profession of Pharmacy ... Her response was "My most important asset is that I try to stay current with all the changes in the industry. Staying educated and being flexible to change are traits that I try to uphold. I am always looking for ways to improve my knowledge and my service to benefit the community." Our 2020 Recipient’s dedication to the practice of Pharmacy and passion for her community make her a great Award Recipient.  It is my pleasure and honor to present the


2020 Ernie Welch Award to
Mona Ghattas
